
BUFFKIN LAW OFFICE 
Patrick Buffkin, President 

3520 Apache Dr. 
Raleigh, NC 27609 

October 19, 2022 

Ms. A. Shonta Dunston   
Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
 4326 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-4300 
Via electronic filing only 

RE: Further Supplemental Status Report of Water Resources, Inc. (Docket No. W-1034, 
Sub 8 and 10) 

Dear Ms. Dunston, 

 Please accept for filing in the above-captioned dockets this letter, which constitutes Water 
Resources, Inc.’s further supplemental status report as required by the Commission’s Order 
Requiring Further Report issued in these dockets on September 23, 2022. That Order requires, 
among other things, that Water Resources file a further supplemental status report upon the earlier 
of the execution of a deed of easement by Water Resources and the customer/landowner or the 
filing of a condemnation complaint to acquire the easement by eminent domain. 

 On October 18, 2022, Tonya Hook signed a deed of easement in favor of Water Resources 
and the Town of Harrisburg, the primary purpose of which is to allow Water Resources to install 
a water supply line across Ms. Hook’s property, which line will interconnect with the water supply 
system of the Town of Harrisburg. Water Resources subsequently recorded the deed of easement 
in the real property records of Cabarrus County at Book 16248 and Page 0335. A copy of the 
recorded easement is attached hereto. 

 Should you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at your earliest 
convenience. 

       Sincerely, 

       /s/ Patrick Buffkin 

       Patrick Buffkin 

       Buffkin Law Office 

       Counsel for Water Resources, Inc. 

Cc: Mr. John Little, NCUC – Public Staff; Mr. Ed Finely, Counsel for Water Resources; Ms. 
Brenda Menard, NC DOJ – Counsel for NC DEQ 
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